
Saint Patrick Catholic 

Church 
 

October 15th & 16th 

Twenty-Ninth Sunday in  

Ordinary Time   
 

    

Mass Times:   Saturdays at 5:30pm 

Sundays at 10:45am 
Join us after 10:45 mass for refreshments & 

fellowship. 
 

Holy Hour – St. Patrick 

Hosted at SPC on the 3rd Sunday  

of each month after mass.   

 
Sharing Sunday:  Remember to mark your 

calendars the next Sharing Sunday is 

November 6th! 
 

From the Pastor’s Desk: 
 

Dear parishioners,  Last May, the 
maintenance guy at St. John and St. 

Peter retired from his job after many 
years (over 30 years) of service to the 
church and has been replaced by Mr. 

Randy Hinmann. Likewise, the 
maintenance person at St. Patrick, 
John Lo Re, after having rendered 
services to the church for several 

years, has officially resigned from his 
position due to retirement from active 

service last month. 
 

Whilst the church’s administration is 
scouting or looking for his 

replacement, l would like to extend 
the church’s deepest appreciation to 

him and his family for the outstanding 
services rendered for all these years. It 

is my prayer that the Lord enriches 
him with good health, long life, and 
abundant blessings in the rest of the 

years ahead of him. 
 

Secondly, kindly remember me in your 
prayers for good health and the Lord’s 

blessings as l celebrate my 55th 
birthday in the coming week. 

God bless you all. 
Fr. Maxwell. 

 

St. Patrick Catholic Church  

Scan and Give.    

Thank you for your Generosity. 
 

    
 
 

WEEKLY COLLECTION –   
October 8th & 9th 2022 

 

Weekly 
Actual      $2,859.02 
Budget     $4,139.00 

                  ($1,279.98) 
Year to date 

Actual       $50,397.67 
Budget     $62,085.00 

                     ($11,687.33) 
 

Note: Actual totals include weekly 
collection and E-giving 

 
 

MASS ATTENDENCE:    
10/1: 45   10/2: 90 

 

 



News & Announcements: 
 

Boxes of Joy 

This year we will be beginning a new Christmas 
celebration with "Box of Joy."  Box of Joy are 

small boxes like shoe boxes which can be filled 
with school supplies, small toys, hard candies 
(but no Jolly Ranchers), books, coloring books 
etc, which are then returned to church along 

with a check for $9.00.   The boxes are then sent 
by Box of Joy to needy children in over a dozen 
countries primarily in South America, Central 

America, and Africa.   The checks for $9.00 
should be made out to the K of C #6936.  The 
Knights will then consolidate the checks and 

send one large check to cover the boxes.  
 

After all masses on October 15-16 and 22-23 
boxes will be distributed.  Boxes can be returned 
with the check on November 5-6 and 12-13.  All 
boxes must be back by the 13th to have them 

shipped for Christmas.  
If you have any questions, please contact any 

Knight of Columbus or a member or your parish 
council. 

 

40 DAYS FOR LIFE CAMPAIGN The 40 days for 
Life Campaign has begun.  Saint Patrick will be at 

the Planned Parenthood @ Hamilton Street  
from 8am – 5pm on October 27th.   

 Prayer Warriors needed.   

 

Kroger Rewards:   We just received a check 

for $89.37.  You know the easiest way to give 

back to our community is to sign up for the 

Kroger Rewards Program.  Our # is St. Patrick’s 

89764.   We receive money for people signing up 

and shopping! 

Saint Patrick’s Job Opening: 
We are looking for a maintenance supervisor to 
help maintain our beautiful church here at Saint 

Patrick. It’s a part time position with flexible 
hours. We would prefer to hire a parishioner 

from this parish, someone who loves this church 
and wants to take care of it (and make a few 

bucks in the meantime). Please email us if you 
are Interested 

at office@saintparickchurchhill.org. 
Thanks! Fr. Maxwell 

 
Sunday Morning Volunteer Opportunity 
We are always looking for volunteers but there is 
a special need of individuals to lead the rosary on 

Sunday mornings before mass.  If you are 
interested or would like to learn more, please 

contact Dorothy Mann at 804-447-5852. 
 

Kroger Rewards:   We just received a check 

for $89.37.  You know the easiest way to give 

back to our community is to sign up for the 

Kroger Rewards Program.  Our # is St. Patrick’s 

89764.   We receive money for people signing up 

and shopping! 

 

 
 

SPC Emergency # 804-402-1221: 
If someone is dying or has died & You would 

 like to talk to a Priest, please call. 
 

Mailing address:  St. Patrick’s Church  
813 West Nine Mile Road,  

Highland Springs, VA 23075 

Contact & Follow us at: 
 

Facebook:  SPChurchHill 
 

Office: office@saintpatrickchurchhill.org 
 

Father Maxwell - Pastor:   
frmaxwell@stpeterchurch1834.org 

 
Father Nick – Parochial Vicar:  

frnickredmond@saintpatrickchurchhill.org  

 
Katie Goodloe – Music Minister:  
 musicministerkate@gmail.com 

 
Michelle Dawson – Wedding Coordinator:   

mjmvcu@aol.com 
 

Donna Baird – Religious Education Coordinator: 
donnahbaird@yahoo.com 

 
Mitzi Mead – Coordinator of Baptisms 

mmead@accelaconsulting.com 
 

Eddie Baird – Social Ministry:   
donnahbaird@yahoo.com 

 
Paulita Matheny – Pastoral Associate & Director  

of Religious Education: 
Pmatheny@stjohnscatholicchurch.org 

 
Fred Powell – RCIA Catechist:  

 fmpjr2009@aol.com 
 

Ryland Paxton – RCIA Coordinator:  
 Paxtonrl8229@marybaldwin.edu 

 
Paul Mazur – Knights of Columbus:  

prmazur@gmail.com 
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